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Notice concerning extraordinary income 
 

Enplas Corporation ("Enplas", Head Office: Saitama, President: Daisuke Yokota) announces that the Company 

expects to book extraordinary income for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2017 as follows. 

 

 

1. Details of extraordinary income 

On August 10, 2016, a United States District Court ruled that the damages in a patent dispute concerning an 

Enplas Corporation ("Enplas", Head Office: Saitama, President: Daisuke Yokota) subsidiary are 419 million 

yen. Enplas had previously booked a litigation reserve of 1.257 billion yen, so Enplas expects to book an 

extraordinary gain of 838 million yen on the litigation reserve release. 

 

2. Outlook 

Regarding the forecast of consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2017, Enplas is 

currently examining its forecast, including the examination of other factors, and if it judges a revision is required 

it will promptly be disclosed. 

 
 
Notice: 
1. This announcement contains forward-looking statements. These forward-looking statements are based on Enplas's current assumptions, 
expectations and beliefs in light of the information currently possessed by it and involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors. 
Such risks, uncertainties and other factors may cause Enplas’s actual results, financial position or cash flows to be materially different from any future 
results, financial position or cash flows expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements. These risks, uncertainties and other factors referred 
to above include, but are not limited to, those contained in Enplas's latest Annual Securities Report and Quarterly Securities Report, and Enplas 
undertakes no obligation to publicly update or revise any forward-looking statements. 
2. The official version of this announcement was published in Japanese. An unofficial English translation is provided for the convenience of overseas 
investors. For any discrepancies between the Japanese and English versions, the Japanese version shall prevail. 


